
 

 

Summary Minutes - Douzaine Meeting Tuesday 28th August 2018 
 
 
Present: Mr D H Le Moignan (Constable DLM), Mrs J M Tasker (Constable JT), Mrs K E Jones (KJ), Messrs 
B J Cash (BC),), Mrs J C Robin (JR), Ms D Sebire (DS), Mr D Falla (DF), Ms M B McDermott (MMD), 
Messrs M G G Garrett (MG),  J Mooney (JM), Mrs R Henderson (RH), A Gabriel (AG), T A C Bush (TB), 
Mr S W Place (SP), Mr C P Meinke (CM,  Mrs J B Gallienne (JG) & Mrs A E Jennings (Asst. Secretary AEJ) 
 
Apologies were received from:  Mrs C E Goodlass (CG), Messrs R H Harding (RHH), C Blin (CB) & Mrs Z 
C C Lihou (ZL)   
 
Minutes of the Previous Meeting 
The Minutes were accepted. 
 
Matters arising (from Action Points) 
The States had sold some of their houses to individuals so there were no double rentals. 
There will be no recompense for the B6.3 remede. 
Portable air conditioners being looked into but will need venting. 

 
Constables Report 
The Constables report had been circulated. 
Planning were being very helpful with regards You Are Here boards and want to reduce the number of 
signs in town. 
The Douzaine must make it clear when giving any kind of media statement, that they were talking as 
individuals and not on behalf of the Douzaine or as a Douzenier. 
The Petition regarding Le Foulon was asked to be signed by those interested. 
 
School Reports 
There were no school reports. 
 
Committee Reports 
Committee Reports had been circulated.  
 
Floral Review Document 
As some Douzeniers had not received all the paperwork, this item was postponed until the October 
meeting. 
 
Waste Strategy Update 
The Douzaine voted on allowing small business to join the Waste Strategy by 14 to retain the status quo 
with 2 abstentions unless and until TA provided a more exact definition of “small business”.   
No further information for stickers on bags that volunteers use ie for beach.  
 
Any Other Business 
A letter will be sent to Jack Honeybill and his team as a thank you for putting on such a successful Town 
Carnival this year. 
 
The website was useful but updated Parish meeting notes were requested. 
 
Greater use of electronic media requested. All Douzeniers would be asked to volunteer at the polling 
stations for the Referendum on 10th October. 
 
Klaus Martin Höfer enjoyed his visit and conversation with the Constables and Douzaine and his report 
would be broadcast in Germany in the future. 
 
Planning applications were still up at the bathing pools dated June 2018 and the need for planning 
applications for small issues was questioned. 
 
The meeting closed at 9.33pm. 
 
 
D H LE MOIGNAN 
J M TASKER 
Constables 


